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CONTINUATION OF THE ALLIANCE BETWEEN CATTOLICA AND MAPFRE 
 

 

 

The Chairmen of MAPFRE, José Manuel Martínez, and CATTOLICA, Paolo Bedoni, have 

held a meeting in Madrid. In said meeting, the Chairmen have confirmed their willingness 

to maintain and develop further their good collaborative relationship, and in particular to: 

 

• Continue the exchanges in reinsurance between CATTOLICA and MAPFRE RE, 

the latter being one of CATTOLICA’s main reinsurers. 

 

• Develop a new field of collaboration in the Assistance line, where CATTOLICA will 

entrust MAPFRE ASISTENCIA with providing services for its motor insurance and 

household insurance customers. 

 

• Continue studying other possible fields of collaboration. 
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